After a successful first term of Mini Fencing, we will be carrying on during the summer term
. All sessions are focused on learning skills, having fun and are suitable for all abilities.

To book your child’s place email: bookings@philwestcricket.co.uk

I will reply to your email with bank details for payment or pay by cheque / cash into the
school office by Friday 20" January (Cheques made payable to PWCC LTD) along with your
child’s name.

Any questions please feel free to email bookings@philwestcricket.co.uk
or call 07585 553127

Kind Regards- Phil West www.philwestcricket.co.uk
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